
INTERNATIONAL TRAVEL POLICY

Introduction

In light of legal and cultural circumstances that are unique to international travel and the
importance of being responsible ambassadors for Pullen, the Deacon Council has
adopted a policy pertaining to those who represent Pullen in activities outside of the
United States.

This policy is effective upon its adoption by the Deacon Council on May 2, 2024 and is
not applicable to behavior prior to that date.

International Travel Policy

Those who represent Pullen in international travel must demonstrate goodwill and respect for
Pullen, its members, and the host institution at all times.

If there is reason to question whether a Pullenite meets this standard, the pastor and the
Deacon Council may determine that the Pullenite is not eligible for international travel on behalf
of the church.

If a Pullenite fails to meet this standard while on an international trip, the Pullenite may be
separated from the group at the discretion of the group leader(s), with approval from the
pastor.


